
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear ________, 
 
I’m writing to urge Rep. _________ to co-sponsor the Fairness to Freedom 
Act, which is being introduced by Reps. Torres and Jayapal. This bill would 
establish a universal right to federally funded legal representation for 
individuals facing removal who are unable to afford an attorney.  
 
As a supporter of  the Fairness to Freedom: Campaign for Universal 
Representation, I strongly encourage your office to consider cosponsoring 
this critical piece of legislation to ensure  basic fairness for those whose 
life, liberty, and community ties are at risk in the immigration system. 
 
Please see the bill’s summary and section-by-section. If your office is 
interested in co-sponsoring, please contact Silvia Ruelas 
(Silvia.Ruelas@mail.house.gov) in Rep. Torres’ office.  
 
Thank you very much, and please reach out if you have any questions. 
 
 


